


































From: Kurowsky, Steve M.
To: Roarx, Rachel G.; Bell, LaTonya J.; MetroCouncilClerk
Cc: George, Nicole A.
Subject: RE: D21 - 3/11/20 Appropriations Comment - CIF031120PW21A
Date: Monday, March 9, 2020 12:28:59 PM
Attachments: image004.png
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Metro PW&A accepts the funds for the Phillips Lane New Sidewalk project.
 
I could use the account codes from these funds as well as other two sponsors ASAP….
 
 
 

From: Roarx, Rachel G. 
Sent: Monday, March 9, 2020 12:14 PM
To: Bell, LaTonya J.; MetroCouncilClerk
Cc: George, Nicole A.; Kurowsky, Steve M.
Subject: RE: D21 - 3/11/20 Appropriations Comment - CIF031120PW21A
 
All,
 
I just sent over additional documents that explain the project and the period. I believe the MOA
(previously attached) and the correspondence from Steve Kurowsky (provided today) should be
enough to show that Public Works accepts the funds. Still, Steve Kurowsky: please reply to this email
that Public Works accepts the funds.
 
Thanks,

Rachel Roarx | Legislative Aide
Office of District 21 Councilwoman Nicole George

City Hall | 601 W. Jefferson St. | 3rd Floor
Office: (502) 574-1121
 
 
Click here to sign up for the District 21 eNewsletter!

From: Bell, LaTonya J. <LaTonya.Bell2@louisvilleky.gov> 
Sent: Monday, March 9, 2020 11:40 AM
To: Roarx, Rachel G. <Rachel.Roarx@louisvilleky.gov>; George, Nicole A.
<Nicole.George@louisvilleky.gov>
Cc: MetroCouncilClerk <MetroCouncilClerk@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: D21 - 3/11/20 Appropriations Comment - CIF031120PW21A
 
 
Good morning,
 
Please address the item in red font type below and provide the email or supporting documentation
to the Clerk’s office as soon as possible. Sorry, I did not realize that Rachel was out of the office on

mailto:steve.kurowsky@louisvilleky.gov
mailto:Rachel.Roarx@louisvilleky.gov
mailto:LaTonya.Bell2@louisvilleky.gov
mailto:MetroCouncilClerk@louisvilleky.gov
mailto:Nicole.George@louisvilleky.gov
https://louisvilleky.gov/government/metro-council-district-21/subscribe-stay-informed





R




R





Friday and today when I left her voice messages. Thanks.
 

15.       CIF031120P       APPROPRIATING $48,600 FROM DISTRICT 21 CAPITAL
                W21A                INFRASTRUCTURE FUND TO PUBLIC WORKS FOR THE SIDEWALK
                                                   IMPROVEMENT PROJECT THAT WILL PROVIDE CONNECTIVITY
                                                   FROM PRESTON HIGHWAY TO CRITTENDEN DRIVE.
                Sponsors:                   Primary Nicole George (D‑21)
 
                Attachments:             CIF031120PW21A.pdf
 
D21 LA to Correct:
Missing email documentation from Public Works accepting the funds and explaining the
project and period.
 
 
 
LaTonya J. Bell | Council Financial Analyst
Louisville Metro Council
601 W. Jefferson Street, 2nd floor | Louisville, KY 40202
Phone: (502) 574-1351
Email:   LaTonya.Bell2@louisvilleky.gov
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